
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT UNIT 

                           INVITATION TO BID 

LEPELLE-NKUMPI MUNICIPALITY INVITES PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS TO BID FOR THE FOLLOWING: 

 

ERRATUM 

Kindly note that the briefing session for all electrification projects has been changed to 

14/08/2017 Technical services department at 11h00. 

 

Dr.  Letsoalo MB 

ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

 

 


